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Members of the Senate Natural Resources and Environment committee- 

PLEASE VOTE NO on SB1530! 

This is a bad piece of policy.  This is not what Oregon needs.  This will hurt all of us. 
There are better ways to manage carbon.  How about plant a tree??  That has been
an education platform since I was a child, it works.  Why are you denying that. 

You were elected to be a representative of your constituents, NOT be a dictator and
NOT represent all citizens in your district. 

We are already a clean air state (did you see the reduction in GHG emissions in
Oregon 1990-2017 - THEY ARE LOWER!!!!), AND many of us, including myself, do
our part to be the best we can with a low carbon foot print. 

The country is no longer designed like Little House on the Prairie. We can't all live in a
2 mile radius of what we consume and do for a living.  Technology is driving us further
and further apart, and uh FYI it takes energy to produce technology. 

WE DO NOT NEED THE FAILURES of California repeated in Oregon. 

We need common sense in this conversation not ACTIVISTS and greedy, power
mongers. 

Please, I implore you to be considerate of voters, SEND THIS TO US if you are
inclined to vote yes - GIVE US BACK OUR VOICE. 

VOTE NO ON SB 1530. 
Danielle Bethell 
Keizer, Oregon 

#notosocialism
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